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I am the owner of Home Waters Fly Fishing Shop and Guide Service in Eugene, 

Oregon. I strongly oppose this bill as it will effectively kill my business. Home Waters 

Fly shop has been operating in Eugene for 30 years. As if the last few years weren’t 

difficult enough, now I have to worry about a major part of my business being 

deemed illegal. This is bill is unacceptable!  


